

Matthew J. Satterwhite

Legal Counsel –

Regulatory Services

(614) 716-1915 (P)

(614) 716-2014 (F)

mjsatterwhite@aep.com
February 22, 2010
The Honorable Alan R. Schriber

Chairman

Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

RE: 
Vine City East - Case No. 08-1311-EL-BLN

Dear Chairman Schriber:


In accordance with the Ohio Administrative Code, Columbus Southern Power Company, dba American Electric Power (AEP) provides notice to the Ohio Power Siting Board that construction on the Vine City East 138 kV project is complete.  AEP requests that the Board issue its final invoice for the Board’s consideration of the project.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

/s/ Matthew J. Satterwhite
Matthew J. Satterwhite, Legal Counsel
cc: Klaus Lambeck, Chief Facilities, Siting & Environment

